Dunn, Brandon

From: Suber, Tracy [Tracy.Suber@fidoe.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 8:47 AM

To: Rozdolski, Mikki; Dunn, Brandon

Cc: ext-Huff, Dawn (leeschools.net); DCPexternalagencycomments; Winningham, Brenda
Subject: Lee County 16-4ESR

Dear Ms. Rozdolski and Mr. Dunn —

Thank you for the opportunity to review Lee County’s proposed 16-4ESR amendment package, which the Florida
Department of Education (FDOE) received on August 16, 2016. According to the department’s responsibilities under
Section 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes, | reviewed the amendment considering provisions of Chapter 163, Part II, F.S., and
to determine whether the proposal, if adopted, would have the potential to create adverse effects on public school
facilities.

The proposal would amend the comprehensive plan to update the airport development schedule for the Southwest
Florida International Airport, the airport noise zone map and related policy for consistency with the 2013 noise study.
Because the proposal does not appear to have the potential to create adverse effects on public school facilities, | offer
no comment.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. If you have questions about this letter, or if | may be of
assistance, please contact me at 850-245-9312 or Tracy.Suber@fldoe.org.

Sincerely,
Tracy Suber

Tracy D. Suber

Growth Management and Facilities Policy Liaison

Office of Educational Facilities

325 West Gaines Street, Suite 1014, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0400
850-245-9312 Office
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